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My comments on the Mount Washington Commission Draft Master Plan are attached
as a PDF, sent via email at approximately 8:50 PM on August 31, 2022. Please let
me know if you have any questions or encounter issues accessing the PDF.

Would it be possible to receive an email acknowledging receipt of my comments?

Thanks,

Brian

—
Brian Post Photography




